Subject: Re: Planning Notification 19/00942/FUL Please see attached Letter

Good morning

Further to my conversation with Niamh in your office, I am writing to express objections to this plan on behalf of Sherburn Parish Council.

A number of residents attended our last Parish Council meeting and explained their objections, which ranged from concerns over the increase in vehicle numbers to worries over dog mess outside their properties. All of these residents have sent their objections to Ryedale Council directly aswell.

Sherburn Parish Council have reviewed these letters and the information provided at the Parish Council meeting and wish it to be known that we support these objections.

The property in question is located at the end of a small residential cul-de-sac in the village, where road space is already limited without additional vehicles without causing obstructions to those who live there.

I trust that this letter will be taken into consideration when reviewing this planning application and ask that should you have any further questions you do not hesitate to contact me.

Thank you in advance

Sarah Lathwood Parish Clerk Sherburn Parish Council